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As of  February 6, 2014, visitors to Canada will automatically be considered for multiple-entry tempo-

rary resident visas (“TRVs”). A multiple-entry TRV will allow a visitor to enter Canada on multiple

occasions, during the validity period of  the visa, without having to reapply each time.

The fee for a TRV will also be reduced from $150 CAD to $100 CAD, for the processing of  either a

single- or multiple-entry visa. Citizenship and Immigration Canada has also increased other temporary

resident application fees as of  February 6, 2014. These changes include the following:

• There will be a $25 CAD increase for study permits and renewals;

• There will be a $5 CAD increase for work permits and renewals;

• There will be a $25 CAD increase for extensions to remain in Canada as a visitor;

• The maximum fee for a family to apply for TRVs will increase by $100 CAD to $500 CAD; and

• The maximum work permit fee for a group of  performing artists and their staff  will increase by

$15 CAD to $465 CAD. 

Canadian Visitors to be Automatically
Considered for Multiple Entry Visas

e x p e c t  t h e  b e s t

Henry J. Chang is a partner in

the firm’s Immigration Law

group. He is admitted to the

practice of law in the

Province of Ontario and the

State of California. Henry is

also an Executive Member of

the Canadian Bar Association

National Citizenship &

Immigration Law Section. A

recognized authority in the

field of United States and

Canadian immigration law,

he lectures extensively on the

subject in both the United

States and Canada.

Henry may be reached 

directly at 416.597.4883 or

hchang@blaney.com.


